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ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA PARISH
Established 1925

Archdiocese of Winnipeg
250 Burrin, Ave.   Winnipeg, MB   R2V 1E5
Phone: 204-334-2413   Fax: 204-334-9706

e-mail: stanthony@mts.net        www.saintanthony.ca

MISSION STATEMENT
St. Anthony of Padua is a Christian Community in the Roman Catholic tradition that gathers to worship God, foster 
family life and continue our education in order to enhance our Baptismal Vocation.

BAPTISMS: Baptisms are celebrated on the 3rd Sunday of the month; except during Lent.  Please contact the parish office 3
 months before Baptism. 

MARRIAGE:  Contact the parish office 6 months or more before marriage. Marriage Preparation is mandatory in the Archdiocese 
of Winnipeg.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Saturday 3:00pm to 3:45pm or by appointment.

Sunday Masses:  Saturday 4:00pm
   Sunday 9:00am and 11:00am

Weekday Masses: Please see schedule inside bulletin.

  PASTOR:  Rev. Dominic Yuen  204-334-2413
  SECRETARY:   Colleen Zaluski  204-334-2413
  REL. ED. COORDINATOR:  Lynda McCorquodale  204-661-4724
  BAPTISM/MARRIAGE PREPARATION:   Cory Juan            204-694-8517
  K OF C GRAND KNIGHT:  Al Castro 204-414-6402
  CWL ACTING PRESIDENT:  Anna Sanduliak  204-798-7360  
  TRUSTEES:   Tony DiNella  204-334-2413
    Ronald Alcartado 204-232-2888
  FINANCE: Tessie Genise  204-334-2413
  LEISURE CLUB PRESIDENT:  Dianne Rusak  204-334-3881
  MUSIC DIRECTOR: Dale Hogan Rogalsky 204-775-7179

Great Zah! Great site!

www.                               .ca
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204-336-3333
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ASSUMPTION CATHOLIC CEMETERY AND

QUEEN OF HEAVEN MAUSOLEUM

3990 Portage Ave.  204-888-7557

A Tradition of Faith Throughout Our Lives

�   burial plots            �   mausoleum crypts

�   outdoor crypts       �   memorials & vases

�   cremation plots & niches

driver
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A Manitoba Public Insurance service

autopac
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Red River
     Mutual
         make it your own.

Serving Manitobans Since 1964
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1821 Main St.  (204) 338-7919

autopacautopac
A Manitoba Public Insurance product

HILLIS INSURANCE AGENCIES LTD.

WALTER MOTA
BROKER

MANUEL MOTA
SALES ASSOCIATE

204-944-2770  
www.dreamhavenrealty.com

REALTOR®

DREAMDREAMHAVEN
REALTY

                           Ask About Our Exclusive "Dream Rebate"

Commerical Snow Removal
2690 McPhillips St.  204-339-9839

Landscaping
LTD
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Suppliers of Landscaping Materials

Manitoba's Resource Centre on Life Issues
Help Us Fight Abortion and Euthanasia and

support those who Choose Life
204-233-8047  •  lifevision@shaw.ca

SPOT

SPOT

Shop LOCAL
Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL
Enjoy LOCAL

SPOT
Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Denture Clinic

204-339-2422

1681 Main Street
(Main & Jefferson)

SPOT

Caring above all.
1442 Main Street | 204 586.8044 | cropo.com

Since 1957, Cropo has generouslySince 1957, Cropo has generously
supported our community with a commitmentsupported our community with a commitment

of caring, compassion and kindness.of caring, compassion and kindness.

204-786-4060                                          1835 B Main St.

We Clean Everything...Including The Kitchen Sink

Beautiful. Personal. Affordable.
At your time of need or when planning ahead,

call 204-982-8300 or 204-338-7111

Ask for
a FREE

Planning
Kit!

Glen Eden
Funeral Home & Cemetery
by Arbor Memorial
4477 Main Street, West St. Paul, MB
www.glenedenmemorial.ca Arbor Memorial Inc.

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT
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From the Pastor's desk: 
 
The 2019 Federal Election Guide, prepared by the Canadian 
Conference of Catholic Bishops' (CCCB) Episcopal 
Commission for Justice and Peace and published in the name of 
the Permanent Council, has been formatted for online sharing 
and includes hyperlinks directing the reader to further resources 
on various issues important to Catholics. The Guide's content 
offers a reflection on key ethical and moral issues that voters, 
especially Catholics, may want to consider 
http://www.cccb.ca/site/images/stories/pdf/2019_Federal_Electi
on_Guide.pdf 
 
Cremated Remains 
More and more individuals are choosing to have their deceased 
family member cremated, probably due to cost.  With this 
alternative comes some challenges.  One of them is deferring 
the burial or entombment for a later date.  Sometimes this is 
done because of the weather or because a relative from far 
away is coming on a certain date.  However, often the 
burial/entombment does not take place and the urn ends up in a 
closet, in the garage or left in a funeral home.  Funeral directors 
tell me that dozens of urns are never claimed.  Another problem 
is dividing the remains with portions going to various family 
members.  The question needs to be asked what will ultimately 
happen to those urns when the family member dies and their 
children don't want the urn or maybe never knew the deceased.  
Still, another problem today is that some funeral homes suggest 
that the ashes be made into jewellery.  Again, the question, 
what will happen to that jewellery when Aunt So & So dies?  Will 
anyone know that the piece of jewellery is actually Uncle So & 
So?  Perhaps the remains will end up in a land fill.  The Church 
does not provide any service for these situations.  Cremated 
remains are best, either buried or entombed in a columbarium.  
This gives loved ones a place to visit and to pray for the 
deceased's soul.  It could very well be that in a hundred years a 
distant family member may want to see where their family 
member is buried.  If the cremated remains have been scattered 
on some lake or in the bush, then there is absolutely no place 
where a deceased person can be found and visited.  As a 
Church, we always recommend internment of cremated 
remains.  A representative from St. Gianna's Columbarium will 
be speaking briefly at our Masses on the Sept. 22 & 28. 
 
A big Thank You to John Plischke and his daughter Giselle 
for preparing a splendid meal for the members of the North 
Deanery at our first meeting of the season last Thursday.  The 
gift of your time and talent was greatly appreciated.  
 
Parish Pictorial Directory:  You can still submit your own 
photo for $14.13.    Please submit your photo and payment to 
the parish office by September 30th, 2019.  We will now be 
taking the ministry photo’s i.e. readers, ushers, parking 
attendants etc.  The actual directory will be available in the 
spring for our 95th Anniversary 
 
Marriage Preparation 
The next marriage preparation session will be on  October 
18/19, 2019.  If couples intending to marry wish to be a part of 
this this session, please notify the parish office. 
 
Your Last Will and Testament 
Please remember your parish in your last will and testament, 
keeping in mind that we receive our finances from those who fill 
the pews, not from government or social institutions.  God loves 
a cheerful giver! 

Parish Activities: 
 
We invite you to attend the public presentation, “Healing 
the Church from Clergy Sexual Abuse: A Call to the 
Catholic Faithful”. The session will be given by Sr. Nuala 
Kenny, SC, who is an acknowledged expert on the pathology of 
Clergy sexual abuse. She is a medical doctor, ethicist, 
professor, well-known author and speaker, and consultor to the 
Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops. There will be two 
sessions: Wednesday, Oct. 9, 7:00 p.m. at St. Augustine’s 
Parish in Brandon, and Thursday, Oct. 10, 7:00 p.m. at Petrus 
Hall in Winnipeg. Admission is FREE. For more information, go 
to www.archwinnipeg.ca. 
 
Evening of Recollection for Ladies 
Wednesday, September 25 – Confessions begin at 7:00pm 
followed by the talk at 7:30pm with Fr. Fernando.  All Ladies of 
the parish are invited to attend! 
 
Rite of Christian Initiation For Adults/ Adult Catechism 
We are now taking registrations for adults wishing to receive 
instruction in the Catholic faith.  This pertains to those 
individuals who have never been baptized, confirmed and who 
have not received their First Holy Communion.  Every year 
someone approaches me in October, November or even 
after Christmas inquiring about reception of one or all of the 
sacraments of initiation.  By then, we have already started 
classes and all we can do is to inform them to wait for the 
following year.  So, if you fit into the above category, speak to 
Father Dominic  within the next three weeks. 
 
Baptism Preparation 
The next baptism preparation session will be on  October 5, 
2019  Please register at the parish office well in advance 
 
Rediscovering the Art of Dying - A Workshop 
Friday October 11 – 8:30 registration, 9am – 3pm workshop – 
St. Boniface Cathedral, Lower Level, 180 Avenue de la 
Cathedrale.  CHAM Members $15, General public $25, lunch 
option $10.  This workshop with Sr. Nuala Kenny, SC, is for 
anyone undergoing or reflecting on illness, suffering, and dying. 
It is also for families and friends who accompany the sick, 
dependent, and dying, and for caregivers who accompany them, 
and for the consecrated religious who are seeking spiritual 
guidance in a period in life when they are called "to the more". 
Registration link: www.eventbrite.ca/e/rediscovering-the-art-of-
dying-workshop-with-sr-nuala-kenny-registration-69921478023  
 
Immersed in the Trinity 
A Weekend with Fr. Bob Miller and CCRS of Manitoba – Friday 
Oct 11 and Saturday, Oct 12. 
Come join us for a great weekend of powerful talks by Fr. Bob 
Miller, along with dynamic praise & worship lead by Rolly Rivard 
and our music ministry. Fr. Bob Miller has worked for more than 
23 years on Chicago’s south-side black Catholic community, 
and is presently Pastor of St. Dorothy’s Church there. In 2018 
Fr. Bob recorded a 12 episode-series called “Hope to Heal our 
Darkness” with Shalom World Television Network. He has 
preached missions & retreats nationally, celebrated healing & 
charismatic Masses, and taught Church history in the 
Archdiocesan Deacon Formation program. Free will love offering 
except for the breakfast on Saturday (Limited seating). All 
welcome! More 
information: ccrs@catholicrenewalservices.com or 204-895-
7544. 
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Parish Committees:
                        
              The CWL will not be collecting the plastics at the           
                back of the church. CWL ladies can bring their                
                plastics to the monthly General meeting. All others, are 
encouraged to still collect and drop off the plastics at any 
elementary school that is participating in the Bag Up Manitoba 
project. Please call your local school to confirm they are 
participating in this project before you drop off.  
After October, visit https://simplyrecycle.ca/plastic-bags/return-
your-plastic-bags-here/  to see where you can recycle your plastic 
bags throughout the year or drop the bags off with Wpg Harvest to 
be reused.  Thank you to those who supported this important 
environmental initiative. 
Mark your calendars for our next fashion show!  Sunday, 
September 29 at 1:00pm. Tickets are now available and are $20 
each. You can get them at mass or the parish office.  We will be 
having a silent auction at this event, any donations would be 
greatly appreciated! Donations of coffee and sugar cubes are 
always welcome as these items are used for all parish functions 
including funerals, meetings and social gatherings 
 
              You can now register to be a Knight online!  If             
               you wish to join us, you can speak to one of us                
               or go to www.kofc.org.  The next general meeting will 
be on Thursday September 26th at 7:00pm 
 
Kindred Project: Thank you to all who have made donations over 
the summer of feminine hygiene products.  Ongoing support is 
greatly appreciated! 
Darlene Kolody   
 
The Garden Project 2019   We are currently selling zucchini, 
beets, tomatoes, squash for $1 a pound.  If interested call Mark 
@ 204 339-7752 to place an order.  Thank You for your 
continuing support. 

 
ROSARY FOR LIFE: There will be no Rosary for Life on October 
5, instead, all are invited to attend the Gift of Life conference at 
Immaculate Conception from 8am – 5pm.  Tickets are available in 
the parish office ($20).   Our next Rosary for Life will be on 
Saturday November 2 at 2:30pm in the Church. All are welcome 
to come and participate. 

 
                                     Please remember in your prayers,              
                                     parishioners and friends who are                
                                     ill: Phil & Mavis Arnaud, Paul Klowak, 
Mariann Pietracci, Christine Howard, Julia Dewar, Ruby Plischke, 
Renate Luebbert, Connie Mikolash, Peter Jansen and Duncan 
Galang.  
 
Membership Registration 
If you regularly attend St. Anthony’s please register as a member. 
 Parish membership helps us build parish identity and family.  
Forms can be found in the gathering space or at the parish office 

 
                                    2019 Appeal Goal: $35,620.00 
                                       Parish Assessment: $57,560.00 
                                          Cash Received: $50,000.35 
                                     Still need $43,179.65 to reach goal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Mass Schedule 
 
Mon Sep 23: Memorial: St. Pius of Pietrelcina (Padre Pio) 
9:00am Pastor’s Intentions 
 
Tue Sep 24: Memorial: St. Blessed Émile Tavernier-Gamelin 
9:00am R.I.P. Peter & Maria Majowski & Stanislaw Rudzki and 
God’s Blessing for Karolina Rudzki by Children 
 
Wed Sep 25: Memorial: St. Cosmas and St. Damian 
9:00am Birthday Blessings for Beatrice by Grandparents 
R.I.P. Valentine de Jesus by Jacques & Belen Drapeau 
 
Thur Sep 26:  Memorial – St. John de Brébeuf and St. Isaac Joques 
and Companions 
9:00am R.I.P. Manuel Libante by Emerlinda Castro 
 
Fri Sep 27:  Memorial – St. Vincent de Paul 
9:00am Birthday Blessings for Christopher L by Parents 
 
Sat Sep 28:  26th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
4:00pm R.I.P. John & Nellie Zalusky by The Family 
R.I.P. Aurora Francisco by The Family 
R.I.P. Cesar Merluza by The Merluza Family 
R.I.P. Bob Arnal by Diane Arnal 
R.I.P. Ferdinand Gelo by The Gelo Family 
R.I.P. Cathy Harrison by The Hay Family 
 
Sun Sep 29: 26h Sunday in Ordinary Time 
9:00am Parishioners 
11:00am R.I.P. Anthony Czarnecki by Anne & Tracy Leitch 
Deceased parents by The Leuschen Family 
Thanksgiving & Birthday Blessings for Miguel by The Clemente 
Family 
 
Readings for the week: 
Mon Sept 23 – Ezra 1:1-6, Luke 8:16-18 
Tue Sept 24 – Ezra 4:4-5; 6:1, 6a-8, 12b, 14-20, Luke 8:19-21 
Wed Sept 25 – Ezra 9:5-9, Luke 9:1-6 
Thur Sept 26 – Revelation 7:9-17, 2 Corinthians 4:7-15, Luke 
9:23-26 
Fri Sept 27 – Haggai 2:1-9, Luke 9:18-22 
Sat Sept 28– Zechariah 2:1-5, 10-11, Luke 9:43b-45 
 
25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Introduction To Penitential Rite: We gather today as a 
people ready and willing to experience all that Jesus wants to 
impart to us.  For the times we were inattentive or preoccupied 
with other desires, let us ask for pardon and peace.  
Amos 8:4-7 In the first reading, a prophet describes the path to 
sincere faith.  It is paved with respect for God and for others. 
1 Timothy 2:1-7 In the second reading, Paul encourages us to 
pray for all.  He wishes all to be saved and to come to the 
knowledge of the one God and the one mediator – Jesus, who 
is divine and human 
Luke 16:1-13 In the Gospel, Jesus tells a parable of a 
dishonest manager who shrewdly finds a way to avoid a 
difficult situation.     
 

Weekend Collection  
Sunday Sep 15 – $6,207.85 

Thank you to all who generously tithed 
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From the Pastor's desk: 
 
The 2019 Federal Election Guide, prepared by the Canadian 
Conference of Catholic Bishops' (CCCB) Episcopal 
Commission for Justice and Peace and published in the name of 
the Permanent Council, has been formatted for online sharing 
and includes hyperlinks directing the reader to further resources 
on various issues important to Catholics. The Guide's content 
offers a reflection on key ethical and moral issues that voters, 
especially Catholics, may want to consider 
http://www.cccb.ca/site/images/stories/pdf/2019_Federal_Electi
on_Guide.pdf 
 
Cremated Remains 
More and more individuals are choosing to have their deceased 
family member cremated, probably due to cost.  With this 
alternative comes some challenges.  One of them is deferring 
the burial or entombment for a later date.  Sometimes this is 
done because of the weather or because a relative from far 
away is coming on a certain date.  However, often the 
burial/entombment does not take place and the urn ends up in a 
closet, in the garage or left in a funeral home.  Funeral directors 
tell me that dozens of urns are never claimed.  Another problem 
is dividing the remains with portions going to various family 
members.  The question needs to be asked what will ultimately 
happen to those urns when the family member dies and their 
children don't want the urn or maybe never knew the deceased.  
Still, another problem today is that some funeral homes suggest 
that the ashes be made into jewellery.  Again, the question, 
what will happen to that jewellery when Aunt So & So dies?  Will 
anyone know that the piece of jewellery is actually Uncle So & 
So?  Perhaps the remains will end up in a land fill.  The Church 
does not provide any service for these situations.  Cremated 
remains are best, either buried or entombed in a columbarium.  
This gives loved ones a place to visit and to pray for the 
deceased's soul.  It could very well be that in a hundred years a 
distant family member may want to see where their family 
member is buried.  If the cremated remains have been scattered 
on some lake or in the bush, then there is absolutely no place 
where a deceased person can be found and visited.  As a 
Church, we always recommend internment of cremated 
remains.  A representative from St. Gianna's Columbarium will 
be speaking briefly at our Masses on the Sept. 22 & 28. 
 
A big Thank You to John Plischke and his daughter Giselle 
for preparing a splendid meal for the members of the North 
Deanery at our first meeting of the season last Thursday.  The 
gift of your time and talent was greatly appreciated.  
 
Parish Pictorial Directory:  You can still submit your own 
photo for $14.13.    Please submit your photo and payment to 
the parish office by September 30th, 2019.  We will now be 
taking the ministry photo’s i.e. readers, ushers, parking 
attendants etc.  The actual directory will be available in the 
spring for our 95th Anniversary 
 
Marriage Preparation 
The next marriage preparation session will be on  October 
18/19, 2019.  If couples intending to marry wish to be a part of 
this this session, please notify the parish office. 
 
Your Last Will and Testament 
Please remember your parish in your last will and testament, 
keeping in mind that we receive our finances from those who fill 
the pews, not from government or social institutions.  God loves 
a cheerful giver! 

Parish Activities: 
 
We invite you to attend the public presentation, “Healing 
the Church from Clergy Sexual Abuse: A Call to the 
Catholic Faithful”. The session will be given by Sr. Nuala 
Kenny, SC, who is an acknowledged expert on the pathology of 
Clergy sexual abuse. She is a medical doctor, ethicist, 
professor, well-known author and speaker, and consultor to the 
Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops. There will be two 
sessions: Wednesday, Oct. 9, 7:00 p.m. at St. Augustine’s 
Parish in Brandon, and Thursday, Oct. 10, 7:00 p.m. at Petrus 
Hall in Winnipeg. Admission is FREE. For more information, go 
to www.archwinnipeg.ca. 
 
Evening of Recollection for Ladies 
Wednesday, September 25 – Confessions begin at 7:00pm 
followed by the talk at 7:30pm with Fr. Fernando.  All Ladies of 
the parish are invited to attend! 
 
Rite of Christian Initiation For Adults/ Adult Catechism 
We are now taking registrations for adults wishing to receive 
instruction in the Catholic faith.  This pertains to those 
individuals who have never been baptized, confirmed and who 
have not received their First Holy Communion.  Every year 
someone approaches me in October, November or even 
after Christmas inquiring about reception of one or all of the 
sacraments of initiation.  By then, we have already started 
classes and all we can do is to inform them to wait for the 
following year.  So, if you fit into the above category, speak to 
Father Dominic  within the next three weeks. 
 
Baptism Preparation 
The next baptism preparation session will be on  October 5, 
2019  Please register at the parish office well in advance 
 
Rediscovering the Art of Dying - A Workshop 
Friday October 11 – 8:30 registration, 9am – 3pm workshop – 
St. Boniface Cathedral, Lower Level, 180 Avenue de la 
Cathedrale.  CHAM Members $15, General public $25, lunch 
option $10.  This workshop with Sr. Nuala Kenny, SC, is for 
anyone undergoing or reflecting on illness, suffering, and dying. 
It is also for families and friends who accompany the sick, 
dependent, and dying, and for caregivers who accompany them, 
and for the consecrated religious who are seeking spiritual 
guidance in a period in life when they are called "to the more". 
Registration link: www.eventbrite.ca/e/rediscovering-the-art-of-
dying-workshop-with-sr-nuala-kenny-registration-69921478023  
 
Immersed in the Trinity 
A Weekend with Fr. Bob Miller and CCRS of Manitoba – Friday 
Oct 11 and Saturday, Oct 12. 
Come join us for a great weekend of powerful talks by Fr. Bob 
Miller, along with dynamic praise & worship lead by Rolly Rivard 
and our music ministry. Fr. Bob Miller has worked for more than 
23 years on Chicago’s south-side black Catholic community, 
and is presently Pastor of St. Dorothy’s Church there. In 2018 
Fr. Bob recorded a 12 episode-series called “Hope to Heal our 
Darkness” with Shalom World Television Network. He has 
preached missions & retreats nationally, celebrated healing & 
charismatic Masses, and taught Church history in the 
Archdiocesan Deacon Formation program. Free will love offering 
except for the breakfast on Saturday (Limited seating). All 
welcome! More 
information: ccrs@catholicrenewalservices.com or 204-895-
7544. 
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Parish Committees:
                        
              The CWL will not be collecting the plastics at the           
                back of the church. CWL ladies can bring their                
                plastics to the monthly General meeting. All others, are 
encouraged to still collect and drop off the plastics at any 
elementary school that is participating in the Bag Up Manitoba 
project. Please call your local school to confirm they are 
participating in this project before you drop off.  
After October, visit https://simplyrecycle.ca/plastic-bags/return-
your-plastic-bags-here/  to see where you can recycle your plastic 
bags throughout the year or drop the bags off with Wpg Harvest to 
be reused.  Thank you to those who supported this important 
environmental initiative. 
Mark your calendars for our next fashion show!  Sunday, 
September 29 at 1:00pm. Tickets are now available and are $20 
each. You can get them at mass or the parish office.  We will be 
having a silent auction at this event, any donations would be 
greatly appreciated! Donations of coffee and sugar cubes are 
always welcome as these items are used for all parish functions 
including funerals, meetings and social gatherings 
 
              You can now register to be a Knight online!  If             
               you wish to join us, you can speak to one of us                
               or go to www.kofc.org.  The next general meeting will 
be on Thursday September 26th at 7:00pm 
 
Kindred Project: Thank you to all who have made donations over 
the summer of feminine hygiene products.  Ongoing support is 
greatly appreciated! 
Darlene Kolody   
 
The Garden Project 2019   We are currently selling zucchini, 
beets, tomatoes, squash for $1 a pound.  If interested call Mark 
@ 204 339-7752 to place an order.  Thank You for your 
continuing support. 

 
ROSARY FOR LIFE: There will be no Rosary for Life on October 
5, instead, all are invited to attend the Gift of Life conference at 
Immaculate Conception from 8am – 5pm.  Tickets are available in 
the parish office ($20).   Our next Rosary for Life will be on 
Saturday November 2 at 2:30pm in the Church. All are welcome 
to come and participate. 

 
                                     Please remember in your prayers,              
                                     parishioners and friends who are                
                                     ill: Phil & Mavis Arnaud, Paul Klowak, 
Mariann Pietracci, Christine Howard, Julia Dewar, Ruby Plischke, 
Renate Luebbert, Connie Mikolash, Peter Jansen and Duncan 
Galang.  
 
Membership Registration 
If you regularly attend St. Anthony’s please register as a member. 
 Parish membership helps us build parish identity and family.  
Forms can be found in the gathering space or at the parish office 
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Weekly Mass Schedule 
 
Mon Sep 23: Memorial: St. Pius of Pietrelcina (Padre Pio) 
9:00am Pastor’s Intentions 
 
Tue Sep 24: Memorial: St. Blessed Émile Tavernier-Gamelin 
9:00am R.I.P. Peter & Maria Majowski & Stanislaw Rudzki and 
God’s Blessing for Karolina Rudzki by Children 
 
Wed Sep 25: Memorial: St. Cosmas and St. Damian 
9:00am Birthday Blessings for Beatrice by Grandparents 
R.I.P. Valentine de Jesus by Jacques & Belen Drapeau 
 
Thur Sep 26:  Memorial – St. John de Brébeuf and St. Isaac Joques 
and Companions 
9:00am R.I.P. Manuel Libante by Emerlinda Castro 
 
Fri Sep 27:  Memorial – St. Vincent de Paul 
9:00am Birthday Blessings for Christopher L by Parents 
 
Sat Sep 28:  26th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
4:00pm R.I.P. John & Nellie Zalusky by The Family 
R.I.P. Aurora Francisco by The Family 
R.I.P. Cesar Merluza by The Merluza Family 
R.I.P. Bob Arnal by Diane Arnal 
R.I.P. Ferdinand Gelo by The Gelo Family 
R.I.P. Cathy Harrison by The Hay Family 
 
Sun Sep 29: 26h Sunday in Ordinary Time 
9:00am Parishioners 
11:00am R.I.P. Anthony Czarnecki by Anne & Tracy Leitch 
Deceased parents by The Leuschen Family 
Thanksgiving & Birthday Blessings for Miguel by The Clemente 
Family 
 
Readings for the week: 
Mon Sept 23 – Ezra 1:1-6, Luke 8:16-18 
Tue Sept 24 – Ezra 4:4-5; 6:1, 6a-8, 12b, 14-20, Luke 8:19-21 
Wed Sept 25 – Ezra 9:5-9, Luke 9:1-6 
Thur Sept 26 – Revelation 7:9-17, 2 Corinthians 4:7-15, Luke 
9:23-26 
Fri Sept 27 – Haggai 2:1-9, Luke 9:18-22 
Sat Sept 28– Zechariah 2:1-5, 10-11, Luke 9:43b-45 
 
25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Introduction To Penitential Rite: We gather today as a 
people ready and willing to experience all that Jesus wants to 
impart to us.  For the times we were inattentive or preoccupied 
with other desires, let us ask for pardon and peace.  
Amos 8:4-7 In the first reading, a prophet describes the path to 
sincere faith.  It is paved with respect for God and for others. 
1 Timothy 2:1-7 In the second reading, Paul encourages us to 
pray for all.  He wishes all to be saved and to come to the 
knowledge of the one God and the one mediator – Jesus, who 
is divine and human 
Luke 16:1-13 In the Gospel, Jesus tells a parable of a 
dishonest manager who shrewdly finds a way to avoid a 
difficult situation.     
 

Weekend Collection  
Sunday Sep 15 – $6,207.85 

Thank you to all who generously tithed 
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ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA PARISH
Established 1925

Archdiocese of Winnipeg
250 Burrin, Ave.   Winnipeg, MB   R2V 1E5
Phone: 204-334-2413   Fax: 204-334-9706

e-mail: stanthony@mts.net        www.saintanthony.ca

MISSION STATEMENT
St. Anthony of Padua is a Christian Community in the Roman Catholic tradition that gathers to worship God, foster 
family life and continue our education in order to enhance our Baptismal Vocation.

BAPTISMS: Baptisms are celebrated on the 3rd Sunday of the month; except during Lent.  Please contact the parish office 3
 months before Baptism. 

MARRIAGE:  Contact the parish office 6 months or more before marriage. Marriage Preparation is mandatory in the Archdiocese 
of Winnipeg.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Saturday 3:00pm to 3:45pm or by appointment.

Sunday Masses:  Saturday 4:00pm
   Sunday 9:00am and 11:00am

Weekday Masses: Please see schedule inside bulletin.

  PASTOR:  Rev. Dominic Yuen  204-334-2413
  SECRETARY:   Colleen Zaluski  204-334-2413
  REL. ED. COORDINATOR:  Lynda McCorquodale  204-661-4724
  BAPTISM/MARRIAGE PREPARATION:   Cory Juan            204-694-8517
  K OF C GRAND KNIGHT:  Al Castro 204-414-6402
  CWL ACTING PRESIDENT:  Anna Sanduliak  204-798-7360  
  TRUSTEES:   Tony DiNella  204-334-2413
    Ronald Alcartado 204-232-2888
  FINANCE: Tessie Genise  204-334-2413
  LEISURE CLUB PRESIDENT:  Dianne Rusak  204-334-3881
  MUSIC DIRECTOR: Dale Hogan Rogalsky 204-775-7179

Great Zah! Great site!

www.                               .ca

We Cater To All
OCCASIONS!
1765 Main Street

204-336-3333

GALARNYK
INSURANCE AGENCY LTD.
696 McGregor St.    204-582-7891
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ASSUMPTION CATHOLIC CEMETERY AND

QUEEN OF HEAVEN MAUSOLEUM

3990 Portage Ave.  204-888-7557

A Tradition of Faith Throughout Our Lives

�   burial plots            �   mausoleum crypts

�   outdoor crypts       �   memorials & vases

�   cremation plots & niches

driver
licensing
A Manitoba Public Insurance service

autopac
 A Manitoba Public insurance product

Red River
     Mutual
         make it your own.

Serving Manitobans Since 1964
Homeowners • Tenants • Commercial

1821 Main St.  (204) 338-7919

autopacautopac
A Manitoba Public Insurance product

HILLIS INSURANCE AGENCIES LTD.

WALTER MOTA
BROKER

MANUEL MOTA
SALES ASSOCIATE

204-944-2770  
www.dreamhavenrealty.com

REALTOR®

DREAMDREAMHAVEN
REALTY

                           Ask About Our Exclusive "Dream Rebate"

Commerical Snow Removal
2690 McPhillips St.  204-339-9839

Landscaping
LTD

RT
&

Suppliers of Landscaping Materials

Manitoba's Resource Centre on Life Issues
Help Us Fight Abortion and Euthanasia and

support those who Choose Life
204-233-8047  •  lifevision@shaw.ca

SPOT

SPOT

Shop LOCAL
Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL
Enjoy LOCAL

SPOT
Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Denture Clinic

204-339-2422

1681 Main Street
(Main & Jefferson)

SPOT

Caring above all.
1442 Main Street | 204 586.8044 | cropo.com

Since 1957, Cropo has generouslySince 1957, Cropo has generously
supported our community with a commitmentsupported our community with a commitment

of caring, compassion and kindness.of caring, compassion and kindness.

204-786-4060                                          1835 B Main St.

We Clean Everything...Including The Kitchen Sink

Beautiful. Personal. Affordable.
At your time of need or when planning ahead,

call 204-982-8300 or 204-338-7111

Ask for
a FREE

Planning
Kit!

Glen Eden
Funeral Home & Cemetery
by Arbor Memorial
4477 Main Street, West St. Paul, MB
www.glenedenmemorial.ca Arbor Memorial Inc.

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT




